
                                                       December 20- Holiday/Winter CelebraƟon at 3:30pm 
                                                       December 24 – School CLOSED for Christmas Eve 
                                                       December 25 - School CLOSED for Christmas 
                                                       December 31 - HALF DAY - School closes at 3:00 PM 
                                                       January 1 – School CLOSED for New Year’s Day 
 

 As the holiday season approaches, we’re excited to celebrate community, diversity, and the joy of 
giving. Our students will explore various holiday tradiƟons from around the world through hands-on 
acƟviƟes, music, art, and more. We believe in creaƟng a nurturing environment that honors the unique 
tradiƟons of each family, and we look forward to sharing these experiences with your children. Be sure to 
stay tuned for more details via Links 2 Home. Together, let’s make this holiday season a Ɵme of warmth, 
connecƟon, and shared memories. Thank you for allowing us to teach and care for your children! 

 
‘Tis the season! Our annual Holiday Giving iniƟaƟve is a way for students to spread cheer while developing 
an appreciaƟon for what they have, showing graƟtude towards others, and seeing the posiƟve impact of 
their acƟons. This year, we are collecƟng new, unopened toys for Toys for Tots through Monday December 
2nd. We are also collecƟng items for children receiving services from the Loudoun Homeless Service – Help us 
fill their snack pantry with nonperishable items like Jello, fruit pouches, chips, juice boxes, and more. They 
are also accepƟng children’s jackets, gloves, hats and twin-size blankets. More details to come via Links 2 
Home. Thank you in advance for your partnership and generosity. 

Our students will be celebraƟng the holidays with fun classroom acƟviƟes on December 20th for cookie 
decoraƟng, and holiday fun starƟng at 3:30pm. More details to come. 

Have School-Age Children? Join Us for Winter Break Camp! Join us for camp. We offer flexible schedules for 
families and engaging acƟviƟes for school-age students. Our Winter Break Camp is a place for exploring, 
discovering, and making new friends. See our admin team to learn more. 

Do you know a colleague who has recently had a baby, a friend in need of care who just relocated to the 
area, or a family member who is seeking a new preschool for their child? When you refer a friend and they 
enroll, you’re eligible for a free week of tuiƟon. Ask us for details! 

We are hosƟng three Open House events in January! 
Spread the word and invite your friends and family to join us on: 

 

Thursday, January 9th from 9:30 – 11:00 AM for an inside look at our curriculum in acƟon. 
Thursday, January 9th from 6:00 – 8:00 PM for stories, craŌs, and s’mores 

Saturday, January 11th from 10:00 AM – 12 PM for a weekend walkthrough 
*Current families are invited to aƩend our Thursday evening acƟviƟes and bring a friend! 

 


